
Our Church website:  
www.torringtonmethodistchurch.co.uk 

  Circuit website:-  
www.torridgemethodistcircuit.org.uk 

Sheila will be producing the notices for July 
 email tmcnotices@gmail.com or phone 622949 

by 7pm Thursday please. 

Prayer Stones: If you would like to offer a prayer for someone or a sit-
uation in the world, then please take a stone from the wooden bowl in 
the welcome area and place it in the wicker basket. It will be presented 
during the act of worship as part of the prayers of the people.  
Prayer Cards are also available on the table in the welcome area. 

The Methodist Conference, meeting in Leeds, elected the Revd Helen 
Cameron to serve as President and Carolyn Godfrey to serve as Vice-
President, starting their year of office on Saturday 29 June 2024.  

Notices – week beginning 
Sunday 1st July 2024 

TORRINGTON  

METHODIST 

CHURCH 

Serving God and the people of Torrington 

MINISTER:  Revd. Robert Blackhall 
Phone: 01805 628041 

Kendor, Hatchmoor Road, 
Torrington EX38 7BU 

email: robertjblackhall@gmail.com 



If you use a hearing aid, please switch it to the 
T setting to access our loop system.    

Song sheets are available for songs not included  
in our hymnbooks, also large print hymnbooks.  

Please ask a steward. 

Worship   
Sunday 7th July 
10.30am D Bray 
 
Sunday 14th July 
10.30am Mr Roy Harris 

Please pray for all those who need our love and care at the moment, for 
those who have lost loved ones and for those who are sick or lonely.  
We continue to pray for the situation in Ukraine, Israel and Palestine 
and also for all those people  caught up in war, famine or floods. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THOSE LEADING SERVICES THIS WEEK 
Mrs Daisy Bray—Torrington 
Mrs Margaret Price—Langtree 
Revd Paul Booth—Sheepwash 
Revd Rob Blackhall—Alverdiscott 

Bible Focus  
2 Samuel 5:1-
5, 9-10 - 
Psalm 48  

2 Corinthians 12:2-10 - 
Mark 6:1-13  

Flowers :  Hilda 
Next week:  Sarah 
Stewards:  Beryl and Heather 
Door Stewards: Colin and Eve 
Offering:  £236.90 
Gift Day £30 
 

Tea and Coffee 

will  be served  after 

the morning  service, please 

come and  join us.  

Welcome to all visitors & newcomers, we hope you feel 
at home here. If you would like someone to visit you, 
please speak to one of the stewards who will arrange it. 

WhatsApp users are invited to join The Great Torrington Methodist 
Prayer Group.   This will provide the opportunity to ask for prayers and 
pray for others.  Please contact Carol Booth if you would like to find out 
more – 07950263137 

Our next Coffee Morning on the 20th July is for Winstons 
Wish.  

 
A bit about Winston’s Wish.  
We were the UK’s first childhood bereavement charity and 
have been supporting grieving children and young people 
since 1992. We continue to lead the way in providing special-
ist child bereavement support services across the UK. Win-
ston’s Wish provides emotional and practical bereavement 
support to children, young people (up to 25) and those who 
care for them. Our expert teams offer one off and ongoing 
bereavement support and we also provide online resources, 
specialist publications and training for professionals.harity 
supporting grieving children and families 

We remember in our prayers the family of Janet Lewis who has sadly 
passed away. 
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